
Deed, SC, Marion, ISAAC BRYAN to ANTHONY BRYSON, 1806

KNOW ALL MEN by these presents that I, ISAAC BRYAN of Robeson County in the state 
of North Carolina, Cooper, in consideration of the sum of $100 to me paid by 
ANTHONY BRYSION [BRYSON], Marion District, in the state of South Carolina, planter,
have granted, bargained, sold and release and by these presents do grant, bargain, 
sell and release unto ANTHONY BRYSION all that tract or plantation of land 
containing 500 acres, be the same, more or less, situate in said district on gum 
swamp a branch of Catfish Creek waters of Great Pee Dee River originally granted to
the said [ANTHONY] BRYAN, the 7th day of November A. D. 1796 having such form and 
marks as are represented by a plat of the same annexed to the said original grant 
together with all and singular the rights, members, hereditaments and appurtenances
to the said premises belonging or in anywise indecent or appertaining.

TO HAVE AND TO HOLD all and singular the said premises unto him, the said ANTHONY 
BRYSON his heirs and assigns forever.

AND I do hereby bind myself and my heirs, executors and administrators to warrant 
and defend and all and singular the said premises against myself and my heirs 
forever.

IN WITNESS whereof I have hereunto set my hand this 24th day of February in the 
year of our Lord 1806 in the thirtieth year of the independence of the United 
States of America.

ISAAC BRYAN {his mark}

Signed, sealed, delivered in presence of us

JOHN RUSS
ALEXANDER CAMPBELL
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State of South Carolina
Marion District

I, ROBERT HODGES, one of the Justices of the Quarum do hereby certify to whom it 
may concern that SARAH BRYAN, the wife of ISAAC BRYAN, did this day appear before 
me, and upon being privately and separately examined by me, did declare that she 
does freely, voluntarily, and without any compulsion, dread or fear of any persons 
whomsoever renounce, release, and forever, relinquish, unto the within named 
ANTHONY BRYSON, his heirs and assigns all her interest an estate and also all her 
right and claim of dower of, in, or to all and singular the premises within 
mentioned and released.

SARAH BRIAN {seal, her mark}

Given under my hand and seal this 12th day of March A. D. 1806

ROBERT HODGES, J. Q.

State of South Carolina
Marion District

Personally appeared before me ROBERT HODGES, one of the Justices of the Quorum for 
said state, JOHN RUSS, who being by me duly sworn, deposeth and sayeth that he was 
personally present and saw ISAAC BRYAN sign, seal, and as his act and deed deliver 
the within instrument of writing for the use and purposes therein set forth and 
also saw ALEXANDER CAMPBELL sign his name as a concurring witness with himself.

JOHN RUSS

Sworn to this 11th day of March 1806

ROBERT HODGES, J. Q.

Recorded this 13th March 1806 and examined by SAMUEL COOPER, Registered
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